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From: Adolfo Jaramillo

Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 6:02 PM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca. gov> 

Subject: Naples and Karen Way

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any

links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to

reportphishing@chulavistaca. gov

Hello City Clerk, 

I hope this message finds you well. We live at Karen Way, Chula Vista, CA 91911. We

would like to see more speed signage along Naples between Hilltop and 3rd Avenue. The

signal lights at Alpine and Naples really make a difference when traffic is forced to stop on

red. Perhaps signal lights at 1st and Naples? I really don’t have a solution to my concern. 

Unfortunately, I just know speed is a factor when traveling on Naples. Thank you for relaying

this message to our City Council. God Bless.  

Adolfo Jaramillo Family

WITH BEST REGARDS, 

ADOLFO " SONNY" JARAMILLO
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